COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

3rd ¥ay, 1938,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of yesterday's date respecting the steamer
BNATSICAA®, and with regard thereto may say that
the Committee have today had before them the report
received from the Soclety's Surveyor at Dunkirk of the
Boller Survey recently held at that port.

As desired, I forward herewith tie
sertificate for thils survey.

I sm, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Classification Committees.

as Regis
neaton
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